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Public Notice 
Notice is hereby given that the 
Public Test of the DS200 Precinct 
and Scanner and Tabulator and 
Express Vote election equipment 
to be used at the Spring Primary 
Election to be held on Tuesday, 
February 16, 2021 will be held on 
Monday, February 8, 2021 at 10 
a.m. at the Village Hall, 31275 W 
County Road K, Chenequa, 
Wisconsin 53029.    
 

The Public Test is open for 
observation.   

 

Tax Collection 
Only the first installment of tax 
payments may be made at the 
Village Hall during normal business 
hours, prior to January 31st, 2021.  
 
 

Second installments should be sent 
to the Waukesha County Treasurer. 
    
Make Checks Payable to: 
Waukesha County Treasurer 
515 W Moreland Blvd, Room 148 
Waukesha, WI  53188  
 

You may pay your bill online by 
credit/debit card or by electronic 
check using Point and Pay. There is 
a $1.50 fee for electronic check 
(eCheck) and a $10 fee associated for 
transactions greater than $10,000. 
 

To pay online go to: 
https://tax.waukeshacounty.gov 
 

 

Happy St. Valentine’s Day! 

  

If you are away for any length of 
time, please be sure to call and place 

your house on a House Check. 
262.367.2145 

 

Please be sure to fill out a 2021 Snow Plow Agreement and  
2021 Dog License Application. 

 

 

Village of Chenequa Official Notice 
Spring Primary Election 

Location, Hours of Polling Place and Board of Canvassers 
 

The polls will be open for the Spring Primary Election to be held on 
February 16, 2021 from 7:00am to 8:00pm.  Voting will take place at the 

Chenequa Village Hall located at 31275 W County Road K in the Village of 
Chenequa.  Polling place is accessible to elderly and disabled voters. 

 
At the close of Election Day, pursuant to the provisions of Wis. Stat. § 19.84, 

the Election Inspectors will convene as a joint meeting of the Municipal 
Board of Canvassers (MBOC) for the purpose of conducting the municipal 

canvass pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§ 7.51 and 7.53(1).  This meeting will be open 
to the public pursuant to Wis. Stat. §§ 19.81-89. 

 
If needed, the (MBOC) will also hold a meeting at 4:00pm in the Village 
Office to process and count late-arriving provisional ballots (if any) that 

arrived in our office by mail on Friday, February 19, 2021. 

Forestry Department  
 

Just a reminder, as always, no cutting of trees, brush, or any vegetation is allowed 
within 75’ of a waterway in the Village without a permit.  The purpose of this is to 
prevent erosion, filter runoff before it goes to the water, maintain healthy aquatic 
ecosystem, and preserve the natural beauty of all the shorelines. 

The Village of Chenequa employs two foresters that would be more than happy to 
meet with any resident on-site to help out with any tree-related questions you may 
have.   

Thank you – Cody L. and Cody H. 

     


